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Hon. Christopher Hanson, 
 
On behalf of Chamber South and its members, attached please find our support to renew the operating 
licenses for two of Florida Power and Light's nuclear reactors at Turkey Point. 
 
Thank you! 
 
William Duquette 
Chairman, Chamber South 
This message originates from Baptist Health South Florida (BHSF). It contains information that may be 
confidential or privileged and is intended only for the individuals or entity named above. It is prohibited 
for anyone else to disclose, copy, distribute or use the contents of this message. This message may not 
be copied or distributed without this disclaimer. All personal messages express views solely of the 
sender, which are not to be attributed to BHSF. If you received this message in error, please notify us 
immediately at postmaster@baptisthealth.net. BHSF scanned this email for malicious content 
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CHAMBER SOUTH 
The Small Business Champion 

 

September 15, 2023 

Honorable Christopher T. Hanson, Chairman 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Washington, D.C. 

20555-0001 

TurkeyPoint34Environmental@nrc.gov 

Re: Docket ID NRC-2022-0172 

Dear Chairman Hanson, 

I write on behalf of ChamberSOUTH, which represents small, medium, and large business owners in the 
South Miami-Dade area to express our strong support for Florida Power & Light's (FPL) request to renew 
the operating licenses for two of its nuclear reactors at Turkey Point. 

Our over 400 business rely on the clean and reliable energy that Turkey Point has provided this area for 
the last 50 years. With over 400 employees and an annual economic impact of over $1.5 billion, our local 
economy thrives as a result of the presence of Turkey Point. 

With the licenses of these two reactors set to expire within 10 years, we fear that the adverse economic 
impact to the community and our business owners would be immeasurable. In addition, the loss of 
nearly $40 million in property taxes to Miami-Dade County would exacerbate the harmful economic 
impact. ChamberSOUTH believes that renewing the operating licenses for FPL's Turkey Point reactors is 
essential to maintaining our region's energy security and economic prosperity. The facility is well-
positioned to withstand the challenges of sea level rise and climate change, and FPL has made significant 
investments in recent years to improve the plant's safety and environmental performance. 

We urge the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to approve FPL's request to renew the operating licenses 
for its nuclear reactors at Turkey Point. This decision will help to ensure that our region has a reliable 
and clean source of electricity for decades to come. 

Sincerely, 

William Duquett 

Chairman, Cham er South 

Cc: Honorable David A. Wright, Commissioner, Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Honorable Annie Caputo, Commissioner, Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Honorable Bradley R. Crowell, Commissioner, Nuclear Regulatory Commission 


